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During the last week somebody has stolen our 
new gas BBQ.

If ever we find out who it was, there will be a new 
target on one of the courses.

This Sunday, 12th August is round two of 
the Club Championships. It is a 3D course 

of 5 pegs and 15 targets shot 3 times. 
Start time 1000, but be there at 0800 if you 

want to help to put out the targets.

You may have noticed some bamboo poles with 
numbers on them around the red course.

That is the new layout for the new course 
design, so please leave them alone.

The course will be re laid in September and 
help will be required moving the bosses, so 

get your sick notes ready.

Dawn is positive 
that the target 

“ducked” just as 
she shot

We recently had a meeting with Highways 
England to “clear the air” and try and make 

them see some sense over when they want the 
courses closed. They have gone away to try 

and amalgamate some of the dates and times 
so that we don’t close so often. But when you 

consider that one of the surveys they are 
required to do is to look for otters, I don’t hold 

out much hope.

REMINDER

Smoking is only 
permitted around the 

containers

Sorry for the late publication this month, but I was away at the 
“South West Challenge”
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